
 
 
 
 
 

Sherwood Mill Pond Committee  
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

MARCH 28, 2024 
 
 
 

 
The Sherwood Mill Pond Committee will be meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 28, 2024 
has been cancelled.  
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is Thursday, June 27, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Clocked with the Town Clerk on Friday, March 22, 2024  


